
Whiteshell Chalets Access Statement 
 
 
There are two vehicle entrances to Summercliffe Chalet Park. They are both on 
Caswell Road.  Each of the Whiteshell Chalets has parking directly outside. 
 
One of the chalets is not suitable for wheelchair access as there are steps from 
the parking space to the front door.  However this chalet has been fitted with grab 
rails in the bathroom to aid someone who may have limited mobility but is not 
wheelchair bound 
 
Two of the chalets have flat access to the front door but a ramp has be used to 
traverse the door threshold, in the case of someone who cannot get out of the 
wheel chair 
 
The interiors are reasonably spacious but the bathrooms and bedrooms will not 
accommodate a wheelchair. 
 
If you have mobility issues, we are very experienced with this, and will be able to 
advise on suitability or provide the necessary aids e.g. ramps to make your stay 
as comfortable as possible. 
 
 


